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2015-2017 BUILDING FOR THE ARTS CAPITAL GRANT PROGRAM RECEIVES $7.9 MILLION 
 

Seattle, WA – ArtsFund announced today that on July 1, 2015, with the approval of the 2015-2017 biennium 

state capital budget, the Building for the Arts program was awarded $7.9 million, a receipt of the full funding 

requested for 13 capital projects across the state. 

The Building for the Arts capital grant program was created in 1991 by ArtsFund and The Boeing Company to 

support Washington State arts and cultural organizations with facility improvements and expansion.  Since then, 

this highly successful program has been awarded over $88 million to support the construction of 207 projects 

across the state.   

ArtsFund President and CEO Mari Horita said, “The Building for the Arts capital grant program provides critical 

funding which fuels our region’s cultural vitality. The commitment of the state legislators that supported this 

program, as well as the advocacy efforts by all participating arts groups and their constituents, continues to 

prove the value of arts and cultural organizations in our state’s local economies and quality of life.” 

 

2015-2017 Building for the Arts Grant Recipients 
ACT Theatre        $303,000 
Admiral Theatre Foundation      $100,000 
Cornish College of the Arts—Playhouse Theatre    $232,000 
Friends of KEXP        $1,866,000 
Hands On Children’s Museum      $393,000 
KidsQuest Children’s Museum      $2,000,000 
Kirkland Arts Center       $48,000 
Music Works Northwest       $64,000 
Nordic Heritage Museum Foundation     $2,000,000 
San Juan Islands Museum of Art      $650,000  
Seattle Theatre Group       $131,000 
Spokane Children’s Theatre      $18,000 
Uniontown Community Development Association   $123,000 
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